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December 3rd Meeting 
    Tail-twister Dick Johnson quizzed the members about the location of the International Convention. 
    President Bre reminded members of the upcoming December 22nd Christmas Party at Mission Educational Center, 
and asked for volunteers to assemble and distribute the gift packages.  Bre announced there will be no meeting the 
second Wednesday of December - - December 15th. 
Members were reminded of the club's December 22nd Christmas Party at Bertolucci's.  They are asked to bring with them 
Toys for Tots. 
    It is time to begin thinking about the District Convention taking place May 18 - 20.  Who plans on attending? 
  
December 17th at M.E.C. 
     The club put on the annual Christmas party for the students at Mission Educational Center.   On hand to unload and 
distribute the gift packages to 83 kindergarten to 5th grade pupils were Lyle Workman, Bob Quinn and Joe & Emily 
Farrah.  Officer Nacho Martinez from Ingelside precinct again took on the role of Santa Claus.  Accompanying him were 
two attractive costumed elves named Nancy Andelin and Terri Majors.  Last year's Santa suit never surfaced.  It was 
reportedly picked up at Ingelside by an unidentified club member so another suit had to be purchased.  Lyle Workman is 
to be praised for undertaking this project by purchasing the gift items, boxes of tangerines and apples, and bagging and 
labeling them by grade and gender.  He also took photos of each pupil sitting on Santa's lap.  The club's cost of this 
project was between $800 and $850. 
 
December 22nd Christmas Dinner 
     A total of 30 Lions, ladies, family and friends were in attendance at this festive event at Bertolucci's Restaurant.  Paul & 
Rosalinda Corvi were there having recently returned from Spain.  Everybody brought Toys For Tots, which John Jones 
delivered to the San Rafael Fire Dept. for distribution to needy children.  Handford Clews did a great job in handling 
reservations and leading in the singing of Christmas songs. An after-dinner treat was a tray of donuts sent by Dave Norton 
of Reno. 
 
BIRTHDAYS/ANNIVERSARIES 
11/22 Bob Quinn; 11/27 Chas. & Estelle Bottarini; 12/7 Victoria Spiteri; 12/7 Irani anniversary 
 
COMING EVENTS 
12/17 Mission Ed Center Christmas party; 12/22 Club Christmas Party; 1/5 Board meeting; 5/18 - 20 District Convention 


